
 
 

 

HAMPTON ROVERS MEDIA RELEASE 
 

COVID-19 UPDATE - 22/03/20 
 

 
Dear Members, Players and Supporters, 
 
I hope you are all doing well out there in these new and strange times. 
 
On behalf of both the Board, Senior and Junior Committees, I wanted to send out communication to 
all Members, Players and Supporters in regards to COVID-19. 
 
The Health and Safety of the Hampton Rovers community is currently our number one 
priority. With this in mind, please know that we will consider all risks and actions and always err on 
the side of caution. 
 
We are continually updated by various Governing bodies. Governance comes from different 
Associations across the Seniors and Juniors. This adds another level of complexity to our Club. All 
considerations will be made at a total ‘one club’ level, incorporating all advice. 
 
Recently I have been asked a lot of questions around financials of the club. The fact is, there will be a 
major impact on our original budget draft we set only weeks ago. The Board is meeting regularly to 
try and plan out these disruptions. We will be looking at all aspects of the financials and will 
communicate any updates that can be shared. Fortunately, the Club has strong cash reserves and 
we will weather the COVID-19 crisis regardless of how the 2020 season plays out. 
 
In closing, I want to reiterate that Health and Safety is our number one priority and all decisions made 
will be in support of this. We ask for your patience and support in these times. 
  
Keep well, 
 
Stephen Anderson 
Board Chairman 


